Congratulations, you have been recognized!
As a symbol of our appreciation for your dedication and loyalty, you have been awarded Points in the HIGH FIVE program. It is with great pride that we present this award to you as a valued member of our team.
You may go shopping for your gifts at this time or save your points to get an even better gift. All points must be redeemed by December 31st. Have fun shopping!!!
Sincerely,

President

